
 
 

International Uzbek Textile Fair  
 

5-6th December 2007, Tashkent 
 

 
 
Dear ladies and gentlemen! 

 
We would like to express our unconcealed gratitude to You 

and would like to inform that it is a great honor for us to invite You 
to the International Uzbek Textile Fair which is organized by the 
Government of the Republic of Uzbekistan on the 5-6th of 
December 2007 in Tashkent, the capital city of Uzbekistan. 
 

You will be able to familiarize yourself with the latest 
achievements of textile industry of the Republic of Uzbekistan, 
together with the established chain of production and textile 
products logistic system. Within the framework of the event, there 
will be organized a presentation devoted to the topic of investment 
and export potential of the country. The world textile industry’s 
current state and its perspectives will be discussed during the 
event as well. 
 

While Your participation in the International Uzbek Textile 
Fair You will have an opportunity to arrange and conduct 
negotiations with the producers, exporters and consumers of the 
textile products, establish close long-term partnership relations and 
make direct contracts with uzbek producers of high-quality textile 
products. 
 

We hope that the fair will serve as a basis for our close 
cooperation and will be beneficial for all interested parties. 
 

Yours Faithfully, 
 
 
Organizing committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


